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‘Trust ye in the LORD for ever:
 for in the LORD JEHOVAH

 is everlasting strength:’
        Isaiah ch.26 v.4     



Moving On
In Grateful Recognition 

of Dedication and 
Service

Brian and Margaret Davies were BIBTF founder members when it 
was formed in 1974 and have actively promoted it ever since. For 
years they served as Trustees, handled the distribution of Bible Truth 
magazine until recently and Margaret oversaw our prayer ministry. 

What people might not know is that they gave accommodation 
in their home for our founder, Rev. Charles Samuel McKelvey 
‘Mac’ when he was made homeless as a result of stepping down 
from leading the SPBI. All the while their strong faith and prayer 
ministry both to our Fellowship and amongst others has been a 
wonderful example to follow.

It is time now though for them to lessen their more energetic 
service to us. In recognition of their dedication to our outreach 
over so many years Certificates were recently presented to them by 
our Vice-president, Derek Gash. We wish them abundant blessings 
for the future and many years in which to enjoy them.




